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Robert Mammano Frezza Memorial Scholarship Fund  
Announces Doubling of Scholarship Award to Stanford 

 
$24,000 scholarship to be awarded to graduates of The Lawrenceville School 

Lawrenceville, NJ – April 15, 2007 – The Robert Mammano Frezza Memorial Scholarship Fund 
announced today a doubling of its scholarship grant to $24,000. Awarded each year to a graduating 
Lawrenceville School senior planning to attend Stanford University, the Fund has thus far awarded merit 
scholarships to four outstanding Lawrenceville graduates – Hilary Faust L ’03, Elizabeth Riley L ’04, 
Kevin Shan L ’05, and Anne Lindseth L ’06 

The RMF Fund, established in 2003 to honor the memory of Robert M. Frezza (1980-2001), was endowed 
with contributions from Robert’s family, friends, coworkers, and most notably Bob’s mentor Max Levchin, 
founding Chief Technology Officer of PayPal, Inc. Bob was a 1998 graduate of The Lawrenceville School 
and a senior at Stanford University when he passed away in 2001 shortly before his 22nd birthday.  

The scholarship is awarded each year to the Stanford-bound Lawrenceville senior who best exemplifies the 
values and potential Bob evidenced during his short but dynamic life (see www.bobfrezza.org). Thanks to 
strong endowment growth, recipients will henceforth receive $6,000 per year toward tuition for each of 
their four undergraduate years. Applications are currently being considered from the Class of 2007. 

About the RMF Scholarship Fund 
 
The Robert Mammano Frezza Scholarship Fund is a 501(c)3 charitable trust whose sole purpose is to award 
scholarships to Stanford University. The Fund’s trustees include Regan Kerney from The Lawrenceville School, 
Professor Dan Boneh from Stanford University, Max Levchin, former CTO of PayPal, Inc., Ken Easwaran (L 
’98, S ’02), and Bob’s father William Frezza. 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
“Brooksie” Riley L ‘04, Annie Lindseth L ‘06, Kevin 
Shan L ‘05, and Hilary Faust L ‘06 at the annual RMF 
Scholars dinner held each fall in Palo Alto, CA. 
 
Standing in the background is RMF Trustee Kenny 
Easwaran L ’98, S’02.
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